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JOIN NOW 
 
DIAMOND ELEMENTARY PTO 

  

Meetings 

Meeting dates will 
be announced on 
our Facebook page, 
or you can pick up 
the schedule at 
Open House!! 

 
Diamond Elementary 
Parent Teacher 
Organization is a 
501(c)3 Non-Profit 
Organization. All 
Donations made are 
tax-deductible.  
 
All Members must be a 
parent, guardian, 
grandparent, of an 
elementary student or a 
staff member or teacher at  
Diamond Elementary. 
 

Membership cost $5 
per school year. 

 
 

 

TOP 5 

REASONS 

 

  

 

RESEARCH SHOWS Parent Involvement in their child’s education is the #1 
influencer for them to do better in school. 

Knowledge about what is happening at school 

Being part of the process- we help with planning different activities and provide our 
creative ideas to things happening at the school. 

Networking Opportunities- meeting new people, making new friends  

Being a Role Model 

  
 

MEMBERSHIP 
 

  
 Becoming a member DOES NOT require you to volunteer or even to 

participate in every meeting (though we always welcome your presences and 
your talents to all our meetings and events.) 
 
Becoming a member DOES benefit your child by showing support for an 
organization that is dedicated to making a difference in the education, health 
and safety of our children. 
 
DON’T DELAY BECOME A PTO MEMBER TODAY!!!! 
 

  
 

COMMUNICATION 
 

  

 Follow us on Facebook: Diamond Elementary PTO 
 
Email us a Diamond.elementary.school.pto@gmail.com 

  
 

LAST YEAR 
 

  

 We raised $750 to provide FREE food for Back to School Night 
$2500 for every elementary student and elementary staff member to receive a 
shirt at Back to School Night 
$50 for the All ProDads Program 
$6400 in Book Fair Sales to earn us $2300 in FREE BOOKS  
$200 purchase of a Rolling PA System for the Elementary 

  
  



 

 
 

  

Open House 

  

August 18th, 2022               6 pm-7:30 pm 

  

All Schools will be open to meet all teachers, see classrooms and the 

layouts of each school. 

  

In the FEMA gym there will be all things for back to school and 

community partners present to help us kick off the new school year 

  

FREE hot dogs, chips, and water.  
  

FREE Wildcat T-Shirts to all students that have their parent complete the 

lunch form. 
  

Moving Mountains is available from 5:30 pm -7 pm. Students in need will 

be able to get school supplies, new underwear, socks, tennis shoes. 

Parent or legal guardian must be present to fill out paperwork and 

provide proof of need (EBT card. Etc...) Students will be able to come in 

and pick out shoes and receive items needed for school. 

  

We want to say Thank you to our Diamond Elementary PTO 

for organizing this amazing event for 

ALL our Diamond Wildcat Students and Families!!! 

 


